THIS IS A DECISION PAPER

TO:

HARDIN COUNTY BOARD OF EDUCATION

FROM:
Nannette Johnston, Superintendent
DATE:
APRIL 18, 2013
SUBJECT:
APPROVAL OF DONATIONS FROM MONSANTO FUND TO CENTRAL HARDIN HIGH SCHOOL AND LAKEWOOD ELEMENTARY SCHOOL
ISSUE:  
The Board needs to approve donations from Monsanto Funds to Central Hardin 


High School and Lakewood Elementary School
FACTS:

Board Policy 03.2322 stipulates that Principals may receive donations and gifts on behalf of the Board of Education for the good of the school from individuals and businesses without prior approval from the Board for up to $1,000. Amounts or values of items above $1,000 must be submitted to the Superintendent for Board approval.  


The America’s Farmers Grow Communities Organization provides opportunity for farmers in the community to have their name submitted for a random drawing.  If chosen, the farmer can designate a school to receive a $2,500 donation from the Monsanto Fund on their behalf to be used as the school deems appropriate.  Thomas Green had his name selected and because of the recent drought, the Monsanto Fund allowed for (2) $2,500 donations.

Lakewood Elementary has been designated to receive a $2,500 donation from the Monsanto Fund to be used for purchasing PE equipment.  Central Hardin High School has been designated to receive a $2,500 donation from the Monsanto Fund to be used to help offset costs to students for FFA Leadership Camp.
RECOMMENDATION


I RECOMMEND THE HARDIN COUNTY BOARD OF EDUCATION APPROVE THE $2,500 DONATION FROM THE MONSANTO FUND TO LAKEWOOD ELEMENTARY SCHOOL FOR THE PURPOSE OF PE EQUIPMENT AND $2,500 TO CENTRAL HARDIN HIGH SCHOOL TO HELP OFFSET FFA LEADERSHIP CAMP COSTS.
RECOMMENDED MOTION


I MOVE THE HARDIN COUNTY BOARD OF EDUCATION APPROVE THE $2,500 DONATION FROM THE MONSANTO FUND TO LAKEWOOD ELEMENTARY SCHOOL FOR THE PURPOSE OF PE EQUIPMENT AND $2,500 TO CENTRAL HARDIN HIGH SCHOOL TO HELP OFFSET FFA LEADERSHIP CAMP COSTS.
